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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 28, 
2011, at 7:20 p.m., at the City Hall Annex, 344 Broadway, Second Floor Meeting Room, 
Cambridge, Massachusetts on a Special Permit application (#260) by the Cambridge Housing 
Authority, at 5 Western Avenue.  The applicant requests a Project Review Special Permit 
(Section 19.20) in the Business A District to convert the existing building to office use for the 
Cambridge Housing Authority, the Learning Center and the Multi Service Center.   The applicant 
is exempt from the Parking Requirement pursuant to the Central Square Overlay District, 
Section 20.304.6. The renovation will be contained within the existing structure, creating 
additional floor area within the building.  All proposed uses are allowed in the Business A 
district and the Central Square Overlay District.  The applicant requests that the Planning Board 
waive the Special Permit application fee.   
 
The proposal will also require Board of Zoning Appeal relief.   
 
Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts and at the Community Development Department, 344 Broadway.  The 
application is also available for viewing at www.cambridgema.gov/cdd.  Questions concerning 
the petition may be addressed to Liza Paden at 617 349 4647 TTY 617-349-4621, email 
lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 

 


